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Q. Provide the reports on the annual reviews of Hydro conducted by the Board’s 

financial consultants for each year for the period 1992 to 2000. 

 

A. Enclosed are copies of the annual reviews of Hydro conducted by the 

Board’s financial consultants for the years 1992 to 1999.  The report for the 

year 2000 is still in progress. 


